
 

 
 
Date: September 16th, 2019 
 
To:   The control Commission of Rainbow Rose 
 control@rainbowrose.eu 
From:  PvdA Roze Netwerk board, the Netherlands. 
 
About:  Nomination for the Rainbow Rose Board. 
 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
In line with your call for nominations for the Rainbow Rose Board, we have informed our 
members about your request for nominations to form a new Rainbow Rose Board. 
 
Now, we are very happy and proud, that we can nominate Antoine van Lune as our candidate 
for the position of Secretary-General 
 
We know Antoine already for quite some years, and we trust he will be fully committed to LGBTI 
issues, Social Democracy, and Europe. We know him in politics as a board member in our “Roze 
Netwerk” for many years, as well as a member in the city council of Maastricht.  
 
Antoine brings people together, activates important initiatives in the LGBTI community, and 
embraces and supports movements and activists.  We know Antoine as a driven and sensitive 
organizer, always passionate to bring people together. Also, we know him as an effective 
representative in our national conventions. 
 
For this reason we can fully recommend Antoine for Secretary-General of Rainbow Rose, and we 
trust he will empower Rainbow Rose to the role it needs towards Brussels and our affiliated 
member parties.    
 
For any more information, we are happy to inform you on this email: 
Manon.Fokke@.gemeenteraadmaastricht.nl 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Manon Fokke, Chair 
Marianne Troostwijk, Treasurer 
Leon Hombergen, board member 
 


